
 

The International and Regional Studies Institute 

is launching a new blog, where we wish to give 

students the possibility to publish entries! 

Did a world event inspire your imagination? 

Did you hear something interesting at a lecture? 

Did you attend an event organized by the 

Institute? 

If you have an opinion, related to international 

studies topics, don’t hesitate to write it down 

and we will publish your comment on our new blog! 

The best entries will be rewarded at the end of 

the semester! 

 

                                        

Information: 

- Content: 200-700 words  

- Language: Hungarian, English 

or French 

- The writings can be 

professional analysis’, personal 

reports, situation reports or 

humorous reviews 

- The writing is continuous, 

there is no deadline 

- Send to: Anikó Szalai Dr. 

szalaianiko@juris.u-szeged.hu 



 

 


